1. Are written instructions provided to the project engineers / directors prior to the quarterly data call to determine the grant accrual estimate? Do these instructions cover recent updates made to MCC’s guidance?
Yes

2. Do you provide any additional training courses developed locally to project engineers / directors on the grant accrual estimate? Please provide copies of these materials, if possible?

No
3. If training courses are held please advise the frequency of the training – is it annually, quarterly or on an ad hoc basis?

[bookmark: _GoBack]Due to our type of program, we do not consider constant training as necessary, however we are willing and able to receive a training invitation that allows us to enrich our knowledge about the quarterly data call.

4. Are the instructions provided by MCC in the Grant Accrual Estimation Guidance sufficiently detailed to enable the preparation of the Grant Accrual Estimate? Are there areas you would like further guidance? Please note these below.

Yes
5. Would providing examples of specific situations be of benefit in providing guidance to project directors / engineers? If yes, are there any specific examples that would be beneficial?
Yes

6. Would you be interested in MCC providing quarterly sessions via Webex on training and /or changes to the instructions?
Eventually yes
